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COLUMBIA 
The Best Place on Earth 

August 23,2007 

Dear Charitable Organization: 

Know your limit, play within it. 

Since going live with our On Line Gaming Services in April 2007 some of our work processes 
have changed, one of them being the discontinuation of the Payment Advices. We will no longer 
be mailing out the monthly notifications of payments. Your bank statement will be your record 
of gaming monies deposited. 

If you require further information, please contact the Licensing and Grants Division at 
(250) 387-5311. Thank you for your co-operation. 

Yours truly, 

Ursula Cowland 
Director 

Ministry of 
Public Safety and 
Solicitor General 

Gaming Policy and 
Enforcement Branch 

Licensing and Grants 
Division 

Mailing Address: 
PO BOX 9310 STN PROV GOVT 
VICTORIA Be vaw 9N1 
Telephone: (250) 387-5311 
Facsimile: (250) 356·8149 

Location: 
3rd Floor, 910 Government Street 
Victoria, Be V8W 1 X3 

Web: www.pssg.gov.bc.ca/gaming 




